
January 28, 2025 
ITEM 7  

 
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:   January 2, 2025   
 
SUBJECT:  Treasure Coast Sock Drive 
 
FROM:  Joseph H. Earman 

Commissioner, District 3    
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Mr. Barry Shapiro would like to announce the kickoff of the annual Vero Beach Sock Drive which is now 
called the Treasure Coast Sock Drive.  
 
 
 
https://verobeachsockdrive.com 
 
 
  
 

https://verobeachsockdrive.com/

